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Thank you to everyone who joined us for parents evenings last week. The teachers enjoyed sharing the           

children’s work with you and I hope you enjoyed having the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress.  

We have had a fantastic first half term of the academic year. Our new children have settled brilliantly and have 

soon become well established within our school team. The classrooms have been a hive activity with some   

wonderful topic learning taking place.  

Last Friday, we held a fantastic Parliament Day in school. Class teams worked together to decide on their team 

values and manifestos, children created persuasive speeches sharing their values and then voted to decide on 

class party leaders. These children will represent their team’s in our Pupil Parliament meeting after half term.  

It has also been lovely to see [and hear] more music within our school this half term. We are really proud of our 

school curriculum however, we felt that music was one subject which we could raise the profile of a little more. 

Music is one of the key areas for development on our School Development Plan this year and it’s been great to 

see the progress already made in this subject. A big thank you to Miss Middlewood and Mrs Beales for their hard 

work in leading this. 

We continue to promote reading across the school with every class having visited Hessle Library this half term. I 

know many children have been back with parents to set up their own library accounts. We are excited to               

re-establish reading buddies throughout the school and this will be happening next half term.  

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely half term break. Miss Jackson 

Reminders 

Please make sure that your child/ren are wearing black shoes/trainers for school. 

Please could you ensure that children are not playing near cars in the car park before 

and after school.  

Harvest Festivals 

A big thank you to our Year 2 and Year 3 children for leading our Harvest Festival services on Friday 6th October. 

They confidently presented a range of poetry, songs and stories to help us give thanks for all we have as well as 

prompting us to think about those less fortunate.  Thank you to Rev. Gemma and the All Saints’ team for your        

support in the services. 

Thank you all for your generous donations for our school foodbank. They are very much appreciated.  



Diary Dates 

October 

27th - Break up for Half Term 

31st - Deadline for secondary 

school applications for current 

Year 6 children  

November 

6th - Children back to school 

8th - Cinema Night - collection at 5:30pm 

9th - Flu nasal vaccinations in school 

17th - Children in Need ‘Spotacular’ 

25th - All Saints’ Church Christmas Fair 11am-3pm 

in the Church Hall. 

Please follow us on Twitter @allsaintsfed to 

enjoy sharing many of the exciting events and 

activities which take place across the federation.   

Staffing Update 

Today is Mrs Gronow’s last day at All Saints’. Mrs 

Gronow has played a huge part in many children’s 

early experiences of school and she will be greatly 

missed. We wish her lots of luck as she starts in a 

new profession.  

Miss Wilkinson will be moving to support Miss 

Smith and the children in FS2S. Mrs Palmer and Mrs  

Walker will be working with Miss Sheldrick and 

FS2Sh after half term.  

It has been lovely to welcome Miss Jarvis back to 

school this week. 

Thank you to Miss 

Wardman for teaching 

5J this half term.   

Children in Need 

We will be raising money for Children in Need on Friday 

17th November 2023. We will be following this year’s 

theme of  ‘SPOTacular!’ The children will be able to come 

to school dressed as they choose. Pyjamas and fancy dress 

are also allowed! Further information regarding our             

fundraising will be shared after half term. 

 

Year 6 Trip to the Deep 

Year 6 had a brilliant school trip to The Deep. They 

spent their day learning about the pollution in our 

oceans and viewing lots of marine life.  

Nurture Room Renovation 

Thank you to Mrs Brodie and her daughter for redesigning 

one of our nurture rooms. They decorated the room using 

calming colours and have created an environment which is 

being used to support children’s wellbeing. Thank you also 

to Mr Hammond and Crown Paints Ltd for very kindly             

donating the paints.  


